
From: Becky Maruca [mailto:bmaruca@ovrh.org]  

Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 3:14 PM 

To: Ferguson, Yoon - OWCP 

Subject: CM913 OWCP 

Hello Ms. Ferguson: 

I have a few suggestions to decrease the paperwork in the DOL CM 913 form. 

On number 5, mining jobs are the same.  I do not think it is necessary to describe the job duties.  If there 
are job descriptions already written, there should not be many discrepancies on job duties.  I feel just 
listing the last job is adequate. 

On number 10, this could be just an amendment.  Many miners do not work after their last coal mining 
job.  If a miner was employed after his mining job, this paper could be completed.  If so, this form could 
be labelled CM 913a perhaps. 

Thank you for allowing me to comment on this form. 

Sincerely, 

Becky Maruca MS, RRT-NPS, RPFT, CHES 

Project Director and Outreach Coordinator 

Respiratory and Occupational Lung Disease Clinic 

East Ohio Regional Hospital 

phone:740.633.6680 

fax:740.633.4124 

bmaruca@ovrh.org 
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